
 

Cross Country 
 

On a cold and wet Friday on the 7th of June, 
26 students from Undercliffe Public School 
represented our school at the Zone Cross 

Country Carnival. 

Despite the weather all of our students ran 
fantastically, with many placing within the 

top 20. 

A special mention to Zahra who came 2nd and 
Taylor who came 4th. As these students placed 
in the top 4 they qualified for regional in the 

following week. 

At the Regional Cross Country carnival Zahra 
and Taylor both ha excellent races. Zahra 
ended up placing 15th while Taylor placed 

40th. 

Congratulations to all of our students who 
competed in both Zone and Regional Cross 

Country Carnivals. 

 
 


